
 

 

 
         Date: 25 Aug 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Combined Diphtheria, Tetanus, acellular Pertussis (Reduced Dose) & Inactivated Poliovirus Vaccine 
(dTap-IPV) for Year 6 Students 

Information concerning the combined dTap-IPV immunisation issued by the Director of Health 
was sent home with your child today. Please read it carefully. The dTap-IPV immunisation (booster 
dose) is advised for all Y6 students unless a student has received this booster(s) at or after 10 years 
of age.  

  

* If you are unsure if this immunsation is required but you are happy to go for it, my advice is to 
consent and send your immunisation book in. The CHP team will check all records before 
administering and will only give if needed. * 

  

A vaccination team from the Department of Health will visit KJS to administer the vaccination to 
eligible Year 6 students on Friday 10th November 2023. 

  

Please read the consent form very carefully and complete all the sections by ticking (✓) and signing 
as appropriate. If you do not consent, you will need to complete the Refusal Form and return the 
form to us. 

  

Your child’s ORIGINAL immunisation records are also required by the vaccination team. If your child’s 
records are in a language other than Cantonese or English, please translate the vaccines already 
taken. 

  



 

 

Forms and original immunisation records should be returned to the school together by Monday 
25th September 2023. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

 


